
From: peter marsh  
Sent: 03 November 2023 17:11 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/2510/P, 2023/2653/L 
 
I am writing to protest most strongly against the ill thought out, intrusive and 
damaging planning proposal at Museum Street and High Holborn WC. 
 
The last thing this historic part of London needs is more ugly empty office 
blocks and unaffordable housing used to launder money for over seas 
investors. 
 
Peter Marsh 
Flat 6 Green Dragon House 
23 Stukeley Street 
WC2B 5LE 
 
 
 


